| am writing to voice my opinion with regards to re-opening the personal care services
with strict adherence to the COVID-19 Industry Guidance. | have been going to Skin
Care By Wendy for a number of years. The owner, Wendy Daniels is a licensed
esthetician and has always maintained sanitary conditions in her shop. She is a one
person shop which allows ample time in between clients to properly sanitize and
practice COVID regulations such as masks, gloves, eye protection and frequent hand
washing. Wendy will only service her existing local clients she has worked with and
knows have been following SIP guidelines. She will not take any new clients even if they
are local. It is time we provide personal care services professionals guidelines to re-
open.

Regards,

Sharon Davis



